## REGENTS ELEVATE TRAINING FOR ALLIED HEALTH PROFESSIONS

The School of Allied Health Professions became a formal entity on the Medical Center campus following approval of the board of regents at their last meeting.

Chancellor Robert Sparks said the school would be under the administrative supervision of an associate dean who would be responsible to the dean of the College of Medicine.

Programs in the school now include medical technology, radiologic technology, physical therapy and nuclear medicine therapy. In the near future a training program will be initiated for physicians assistants.